RADS Newsletter, April 2015

President's Message
It’s been a very long month. Larry and | both ended up in the hospital; me having a
bout of colitis and with Larry having a mild heart attack. We are both fine now and
excited to continue with this upcoming season.

Spring is finally here and we are beyond excited to explore this season with all of
you. I'm putting together plans for a lot of exciting activities for this year. Such as
trips to a variety of places, picnics at Rex and Rachel Adams, plant swaps down at
Ellie Jerrell’s who is now reopening Serenity Gardens. I'm hoping to take a group to
Longwood Gardens.

Enjoy the season!

Please get your money to Paulette in for the day trip to
Bob Solberg's Green Hill Farm & Tony Avent's Plant
Delight Nursery on May 9™. We will leave from
Harrogate Elementary at 7:00 am and return approx.
8:00 pm. The cost is $10.00. It is first come, first
servel
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